LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING October 18, 2010

ITEM: IX.A.

TOPIC: Approval for Board Trustees to Attend MASB Fall Conference

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve the attendance of Board Trustees Colleen Burton, Rob Freeman, Mark Johnson, and Dan Lessard at the MASB Fall Conference in Grand Rapids, Michigan in November 2010, pursuant to Board Policy BBBC.

RATIONALE:

Board members are encouraged to attend educational, leadership, and developmental workshops, conferences, and seminars which will assist them in the performance of their duties. Per Board Policy BBBC, any expenditure of district funds for Board members to attend conferences for which expenses exceed \$500 per event or involve an overnight stay must have prior approval by resolution.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

All within prescribed budget allocations.

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Randy A. Liepa, Ph.D.

EXHIBITS:

None

Off/Supt/jw